
Election Board Meeting 
January 6, 2020 

 

Commissioner Blair Zimmerman called the January 6, 2020 reorganizational Election Board 

meeting to order.  Attending the meeting in addition to Commissioner Zimmerman were 

Commissioner Belding, Commissioner McClure, Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall, Administrative 

Assistant Sarah Penich, Election Director Tina Kiger, Administrative Assistant of Elections Rachel 

Gillispie, and members of the public and press.  

  

Meeting Minutes: 

Commissioner Zimmerman made the motion and Commissioner McClure the second to accept 

the minutes from the October 16, 2019, October 31, 2019 and November 21, 2019 meetings.  

Motion passed unanimously.    

 

Old Business: 

None 

 

New Business: 

Commissioner McClure made the motion to appoint Commissioner Belding as Chairman of the 

Election Board.  Commissioner Zimmerman seconded the motion, motion passed.  

Commissioner Zimmerman made the motion to appoint Commissioner McClure as Vice 

Chairman of the Election Board, Commissioner McClure seconded, motion passed.   

Commissioner McClure made the motion to appoint Commissioner Zimmerman as Secretary of 

the Election Board, Commissioner Zimmerman seconded, the motion passed. 

 

Announcements: 

Director Kiger made the following announcements: 

- The Election Board normally holds two meetings a year.  The meetings are scheduled 

as follows: Thursday, April 2, 2020 and Thursday, October 8, 2020 (immediately 

following the regularly scheduled Commissioners meeting) 

- The General Primary Election is April 28, 2020 

 

Next Scheduled Meeting: 

April 2, 2020 

 

Public Comment: 

None 

 



Adjournment: 

Commissioner McClure made the motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Zimmerman 

seconded, meeting adjourned at 11:38 am. 

   

   

    Respectfully Submitted, 

 

      Rachel D. Gillispie 

      Administrative Assistant 

 

 


